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Trustee Alert – Transitional Reinsurance Fee Update

Health care reform imposed on all health plans a Transitional Reinsurance Fee (TRF) for three years—
2014 through 2016. For 2015 and 2016, there is an exemption from the TRF program for self-insured 
plans that self-administer claims.

This exemption has been widely touted as a multiemployer or union-based plan exemption. However, 
the trust does not qualify for the exemption because the exemption does not apply to any plans that hire 
third-party administrators for enrollment or claims processing (other than for pharmacy benefits or 
excepted benefits).

The trust will be required to pay the TRF for all three years of the program. Each annual TRF may be 
paid in two installments.

 For 2014, the TRF is $63.00 per covered life with $52.50 due in January 2015 and $10.50 due 
during the fourth quarter of 2015.

 For 2015, the TRF is $44 per covered life with $33 due in January 2016 and $11 due during the 
fourth quarter of 2016. 

 HHS has not yet proposed the TRF for 2016.
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This document is intended to provide you with general information regarding the Transitional 
Reinsurance Fee. The contents of this document are not intended to provide specific legal advice. If you 
have any questions about the contents of this document or if you need legal advice as to an issue, 
please contact the attorney listed or your regular Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP attorney. This 
communication may be considered advertising in some jurisdictions.
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